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July 12, 2023 
 
ATTENTION OWNER/OCCUPANT: 
 
This letter is to inform you of the current construction activity that will be taking place in the 
following weeks as part of the 2023 Residential Streets Program, and to alert you to any 
minor travel disruptions. Work to be completed by the Contractor as part of this project 
includes pavement removal, full-depth reclamation of existing pavement, new hot-mix 
asphalt, aggregate shoulder work, and other related appurtenances.  The following locations 
will be affected by construction activities: 
 
Downtown Project 

1. Chestnut, Broad, and Harrison Streets from Main Street to 6th Street 
2. 1st, 2nd, 3rd, 4th, and 6th Streets from Chestnut Street to Harrison Street 

 
Sagewood Subdivision 

1. Upper Ridge Way from Applegate Drive to McDonald Road 
2. Applegate Drive from Foxdale Street to Roscoe Township border 
3. Highstone Drive from Sawmill Drive to Nestlewood Drive 
4. Sawmill Drive from Applegate Drive to Highstone Drive 

 
The project is anticipated to be completed in phases over a course of approximately 7-9 
weeks with a scheduled completion date during the week of September 8th (weather 
dependent).  At minimum, a single lane of traffic with flaggers will be provided at all times 
throughout the duration of construction, and the contract states that reasonable access to all 
properties must be maintained at all times. During this time, on-street parking will be 
prohibited in construction areas during the hours of 6:00am thru 6:00pm. This allows 
the contractor to work more quickly and efficiently throughout the duration of the project.  
 
Location maps will be uploaded to the Village’s website at www.villageofroscoe.com under 
the ‘Local News and Information’ tab. You may contact Brandon Boggs, the Village 
Engineer, via email at vorengineer@villageofroscoe.com or at (815) 877-0746 with any 
questions or concerns that you may have.  As always, thank you for your support and 
patience on what is a much needed and great improvement to Roscoe’s roadways.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Brandon Boggs 
Village Engineer 
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